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Mseleni Hospital got thumbs-up, again! 

Dr V.G. Fredlund (Acting Hospital Manager) describing the ins and outs of Mseleni Hospital to the 
delegation from KwaZulu Natal Department of Health Head Office 

M 
seleni Hospital received a surprised visit 
from the members of the KwaZulu Natal 
Department of Health Senior  
Management on the 17th January 2013. 

 
The purpose of the visit by Dr J.V. Dhlamini (District 
Health Services), Dr A.S. Mndaweni (General Man-
ager: Strategic Health Programmes) and Dr J. 
Mthethwa (Acting General Manager: Public Health 
and Non-Communicable Disease) was to familiarize 
themselves with all the health institutions in the  
province of KwaZulu Natal. Interestingly, Mseleni 
Hospital received an absolute thumbs-up for its  
compliance in the Infection and Prevention Control 
standards! Moreover, the delegation also praised the 
infrastructure of the hospital. 
 
Dr. V.G. Fredlund (Medical Manager and Acting  
Hospital Manager) also thanked the delegation for 
visiting the institution as that served as an  
encouragement for all the staff members to do well 
continuously!   
 
Furthermore, Ms. M.P. Themba (UMkhanyakude 

Health District Manager) also gave a pat in the back 

to Mseleni Hospital for having been identified more 

than twice as the only hospital in the district to  

comply with standards of the Infection Control.  

Furthermore, she applauded the entire  

Umkhanyakude Health District hospitals for its good 

performance in delivering health services to the  

community; evidence of such was proven when 

Manguzi Hospital won a Gold Award in the Premier 

'Service Excellence Awards in 2012. 

Ms. M.P. Themba (UMkhanyakude Health  
District Manager)  giving hope to an inpatient. 
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